
Permitting Credit Card Surcharges for Private Not-for-Profit Postsecondary 
Institutions; HB 2070

HB 2070 allows private, not-for-profit postsecondary educational institutions in Kansas to 
collect a surcharge on credit card payments. The Kansas Uniform Consumer Credit Code does 
not allow sellers to collect a surcharge on credit card payments, with certain exceptions that 
also include Kansas public  institutions,  municipal  universities,  community colleges,  technical 
colleges, and vocational schools.
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